
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Office of Chairman Fay 
Monday, June 6, 2022 12:26 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Docket #20200226-SU 

Please place the email below in Docket No. 20200226 

Thanks 

Veronica D. Washington 

CORRESPONDENCE 
6/6/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 03430-2022 

Executive Assistant to Chairman Andrew Giles Fay Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
(850)413-6036 
vwashing@psc.state.fl.us 

Disclaimer: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communication to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered public records and will be made available to the public and the media uJacpon request. 
Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. If you do not want your email message released in 
response to a public records request, do not send email to the Public Service Commission. Instead, contact this office by 
phone. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Joy Barranco <sittyjoy@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2022 12:23 PM 
To: Office of Chairman Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

Based on your staff's recommendations and the desire of residents on Little Gasparilla Island, please DENY THIS 
APPLICATION!! 
Thank you. 
Joy M Barranco 
9846 Little Gasparilla Island 

Sent from my iPhone 

Sent from my iPhone 
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